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BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Bloomingdale, Illinois 

Regular Meeting        April 28, 2025 
 
 

FOR DISCUSSION 
 
Subject: Building Projects 
 
At the meeting, I will provide an update on the work of DLA Architects and Bulley and 
Andrews since last month.  The projected scheduled for the projects that was attached 
for your review at the last meeting has been re-attached to provide perspective on the 
projects.  Please note that due to the quick turnaround time for the next regular meeting 
(May 19), both firms will make their next presentation to the Board of Education at the 
June 23rd regular meeting.  
 
Mr. Rosales will also be present to answer questions on the work accomplished over 
spring break at all three buildings as well as to address new summer projects that will 
take the place of those items slated for this summer but will be funded through life 
safety funds.  I have attached information describing this work in the packet for your 
review.   
 


